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Learning Heroes: James and Kirudhaya  

Special Table: Evie, Alisha, 

Alana and Amelia 

Pen license: Anna and Erin 

Sapphire: Kenzie, Lilly C, Shae, Marley, Ethan, 

Benjamin, Henry, Theo, Jett, Kirudhaya, Ollie, 

Victoria, Keely, Sophia and Evan 

Friday 22nd November 2019 

Coming up next week: 

Monday: 

Last Year 6 swimming session 

Tuesday: 

Prospective Parent & Pupil Taster 

session 9:15-10:15am 

Thursday: 

Prospective Parent & Pupil Taster 

session 9:15-10:15am 

Friday: 

Tombola mufti day 

Inter House Reading Competition 

Mid Wiltshire Year 5/6 Football 

Finals 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Hopefully your child will have come home 

talking about some of their learning in 

Science this week. That’s because all pupils 

this term are learning about materials and 

their properties. It’s been fantastic looking at the range of 

science based learning and experiments taking place. Ask 

what they’ve been up to! 

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

Who doesn’t love a game of 

Chinese Whispers?!  

Jade Class have been 

concentrating very hard this 

week on improving their 

speaking and listening 

skills.  

Pupils in Onyx Class have 

this week been learning how 

to create databases using 

information collected in their 

science topic.  

Any other business: 

Fraser Portraits will be in 

school on Tuesday 5th 

November to take individual 

pupil photos. A separate 

letter will go out about this 

but please note if you have 

not returned the 

photographic consent form 

given out earlier this term, 

Attendance: 

This week Opal Class 

had the highest 

attendance with 99.1% 

Attendance overall is 

96.20% 

Gloop, glorious gloop! 

Pupils in Amethyst Class have been 

making gloop as part of their science 

themed topic - Changing Materials. 

Having already made the mixture, 

which is hard to tap but soft enough 

to allow 

sticks to sink 

into it, pupils 

here are 

learning new 

scientific 

vocabulary.  

 
Pupils in 

Garnet 

Class have 

had great fun 

learning 

about fossils 

this week 

before 

making their 

own from 

clay. 

Hockey sticks up! 

In Crystal Class pupils 

have improving their 

hockey dribbling skills 

with coaching from our 

Up and Under Teacher, 

Mr Peters. I think we 

have some potential stars of the future 

from my observations on Monday.   

 Our (Wildly Important Goal) 

WIG for Year 6 is  

58% 

This is the percentage of 

pupils who must achieve 

the expected standard in 

Reading, Writing and Maths 

in July 2020 

 In Opal Class, with some 

help from Mrs Martin 

from Up and Under 

Sports, the children have 

been outside practising 

their ball handling skills. 

Hi, I’m Mrs Stone. If you’re looking for a school 

place in September 2020, ‘visit us next week for 

a taster session. Times are on the left :)  


